

Nancy Pelosi Pemocratic Leader

June 28, 2018

Mr. Mike Stoker Regional Administrator, Region 9 Environmental Protection Agency 75 Hawthorne Street San Francisco, California 94105

Dear Mr. Stoker:

It was a pleasure to meet with you during your visit to the United States Capitol on June 27th.

Many thanks for your commitment to the cleanup and transfer of the former Hunters Point Naval Shipyard. Your work to ensure public health, hold a transparent process that engages the public, and holding Tetra Tech accountable is critical and greatly appreciated.

Thank you again, Mike, for your leadership.

best regards,

NAN**O**Y PELOSI

Democratic Leader